
 

7229 Ravenna Rd., Concord Twp., OH   44077 

Phone:  (440) 354-7500          FAX:  (440) 354-7511 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: JEDD Board 

FROM: Rita McMahon, Administrator 

RE: 2021 Insurance proposals 

 

The JEDD received two (2) proposals to provide the Board with insurance coverage for 2021 in response to a 
request for proposals which was sent out on October 2, 2020.  The proposals came from The Ohio Plan, Love 
Insurance, our current provider, and Public Entities Pool of Ohio, Pollutro Rossley Insurance and Burnham & 
Flower of Ohio.  The proposals have been reviewed by Christine Shoop and me for responsiveness to the 
request, levels of coverage and cost.   

After extensive review and clarification where necessary from the insurance agents, Christine and I are 
recommending obtaining coverage through the Public Entities Pool of Ohio.  The levels of coverage, the small 
or non-existing deductibles and the cost were major factors in our decision-making process.   

Additional details will be provided at the meeting outlining our reasoning for the change in provider.  


